
CANE RIDGE ELEMENTARY 

REZONING MEETING FOR THE 

NEW EAGLE VIEW ELEMENTARY 

THURSDAY, AUGUST 31, 2017 

6-7 P.M.  

CANE RIDGE ELEMENTARY 

GYMNASIUM  

Last year, Metro Nashville Public Schools announced it will open Eagle View 

Elementary School, a new school in your cluster to alleviate overcrowding at 

Cane Ridge Elementary School. This means that some families from Cane Ridge 

Elementary will be rezoned to Eagle View Elementary starting in the 2018-19 

School Year. MNPS presented a draft rezoning plan to Cane Ridge Elementary 

families in August 2016. 
 

 

Come to this meeting to see the most revised rezoning proposal that will be 

presented to the Board of Public Education this fall. 

SPANISH. ARABIC & AMHARIC INTERPRETATION WILL BE PROVIDED.  

 

ABOUT THE MEETING 

The Metropolitan Nashville Public Schools (MNPS) does not discriminate on the basis of race, religion, 

creed, gender, gender identity, sexual orientation, national origin, color, age, and/or disability in admission 

to, access to, or operation of its programs services, or activities. MNPS does not discriminate in its hiring or 

employment practices.  

WHEN  

WHERE 


